
 
 
 
Hey everyone! For this week’s newsletter we have our upcoming events and a few new 
photos to share with you!  
 
Next social (14/11) 
For our last social of this term, we will be having a Christmas quiz tomorrow at 8pm in 
Furness LT1! Hope to see you there! 
 
Observing sessions 
As the term is ending, there are not many other opportunities to do observing sessions but 
we’ll come back strong next term! 
 
 
 
Photo gallery 

   
Photo taken from https://apod.nasa.gov/apod/ap221206.html 
 
This is the 6th November APOD (Astronomy Picture of the Day) showing the Pillars of 
Creation in detail Eagle Nebula (M16). This was taken by JWST (James Webb Space 
Telescope) in near-infrared light. It is currently birthing stars and it appears solid because of 
its high dust content and great depth although it is very low in density.  
 
Contacts 

Don’t forget to follow us on our socials and discord here and clear skies everyone! 

Best wishes and happy holidays! - MJ (LUAstro Secretary) 
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